
From: Marlo Koger <marlo.koger@att.net> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/28/2014 8:15:09 AM 
Subject: Thank You

Dear Mr. Kester:Thank you for meeting with me on Thursday morning regarding the Program Manager I position with the SC Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging. It was a pleasure having the opportunity to talk to you about the specifics of the job duties.I am confident that my previous work experience has provided me with the necessary skills to make significant contributions to the SHIP, MIPPA, and SMP programs. This position seems to be an excellent match for my expertise and interest as I have over two decades of experience working with seniors,adults with disabilities and other vulnerable populations, and grant administration. I would welcome the opportunity to work with you and the organization.Once again, I appreciate you taking time out of your busy schedule to speak with me. Should you have additional questions, you can reach me by phone at 803.206.0919 or by email at marlo.koger@att.net. Thank you for considering me for this position and I look forward to hearing from your office regarding the decision.Sincerely,
M a r lo  T h o m a s -K o g e r

Marlo Thomas-Koger, MPH 95 Hollingwood DriveColumbia, SC 29223 803.206.0919
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